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Ground Level Solutions, Inc. (GLS) is proud of our presence in your community and like you we
are troubled by the economic, social, and health distress that has been caused by the onslaught
of the coronavirus pandemic. The GLS team closely watches the evolving coverage of the after-
effects of COVID-19 and its variants. We gather information from credible sources, such as the
Center for Disease Control (CDC), the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA),
and the Ohio Department of Health, to adjust our safety practices as is proper to keep our
employees and customers as safe as possible.

To help our team manage the dynamic and expanding nature of the pandemic, the GLS Board
of Directors adopted and implemented a COVID-19 Emergency Action Plan which provides
guidance to our Company and subcontractors on reasonable and safe behavior in our offices
and in customer homes. Our Company’s goal is to deliver an effective service with your safety
as our number one priority.

If you have any questions about our services or how we conduct our work in your home, please
let us know. You may reach us by telephone or email. Our Company’s contact information may
be found at the CONTACT tab of our web page.

We look forward to hearing from you and helping you with your energy conservation and energy
efficiency needs.
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Executive Director



